
 
2009-2010 Maximum Salaries 

 
The PSSD maximum salaries are generated from the school districts’ annual certificated staff listing.  
Unfortunately, for reasons outside of our control, the maximum salaries for PSSD will not be finalized 
before August 15, 2009.  Department staff is currently working on verifying the data in order to accurately 
calculate the maximum salaries.  

 
Please check this site for future postings regarding the status of this information.  There is no need to call 
the department regarding the status of the maximum salaries as my office will notify private schools when 
the maximum salaries are available. 
 


